Benefits- Dental and Vision Insurance

The Federal Employees Dental and Vision (FEDVIP) provide supplemental dental and vision insurance
coverage. There is no government contribution to the premiums for FEDVIP coverage, however,
premiums are paid on a pre-tax basis. Most Federal employees are eligible to enroll — in general if you are
in a position that conveys eligibility for FEHB coverage, you are eligible for this program (whether enrolled
in FEHB or not — the key is ELIGIBILITY).

FEDVIP is available to:

e Federal employees who are eligible for Federal Employees Health Benefits (FEHB) coverage,
whether or not they are enrolled in FEHB.
e  Federal annuitants (retirees).

Eligible employees and annuitants may choose to enroll in either a dental or a vision plan, or both.

Enrollment is offered for self-only, self plus one, or self and family coverage, with corresponding
premiums.

Premiums for FEDVIP:

e Are paid entirely by the enrollee; there is no government contribution.

e Are withheld from salary on a pre-tax basis, lowering taxable income (employees only).

There are no enrollment limitations based on pre-existing conditions.

For more information on FEDVIP visit the following website: http://www.benefeds.com.
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